
 
 
 

 
 

 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  
Next meeting will be November 19, 2020 7PM—Masks 

and Social Distancing Required. 
 

Anton Williamson, Gordon Colton, Mike 
Rudi, Rev. Andy Colvin, Billie Cunningham, 
Roger Coles, Mike Phillips, and Scott 
Slinker 

Worthy District Deputies, Grand Knights & 
Financial Secretaries, 

I have been receiving emails from members that 
their kids are being taught that Christopher 
Columbus caused genocide in the United States 
and was a horrible person.  Please show your child 
and their teacher this video on the true history of 
Christopher Columbus and the reason why 
Columbus Day should stay a National Holiday. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zl3aDan7BBA 

Vivat Jesus, 

Ron Boyce 

Knights of Columbus, Oregon State Deputy 

 

 

Father Suresh will lead a Faith Formation 
study (The Search)  beginning November 
3rd at 1:30PM in the Parish Hall.  The 
Search, leads people to the deepest 
questions of the human heart, exploring 
the meaning and purpose of life, and 

death, sorrow and happiness, and science and faith.   To 
sign up please contact the office. 
 

 
Since we will not have in-person classes 
due to the virus, you, the parents are 
encouraged to teach your  children 
about their Catholic Faith.  To help you 
with this we are offering an at home program called 
Family of Faith.  Please contact the office so we can get 
the materials to you.  REMEMBER THE FAMILY THAT 
PRAYERS TOGETHER, STAYS TOGETHER.  Looking forward 
to hearing from you. 
 

 
All Souls Day is November 2nd. If you 
have family members  or friends whose 
graves you would like blessed, please join 
Father at Mt. Hope Cemetery 
immediately following the 9:00AM Mass 
on Monday November 2nd. 

 

Turkey Dinner is almost upon us 

and tickets are going fast!! 

Got tickets?? We have 

approximately 20 left, better get 

them before they’re gone, gone, 

GONE! OCTOBER IS RESPECT LIFE MONTH 

The Rachel Pregnancy Center is having their Baby 

Bottle Drive during the month of October. At the 

Rachel Pregnancy Center, we help women and men 

facing emotional and/or financial crises due to an 

unplanned pregnancy. The Rachel Center offers hope, 

help, and healing. 

Hope...through encouragement and sharing the love of Jesus 

Help...by providing practical and necessary material assistance 

Healing...by sharing biblical counsel and prayer 

Please take a baby bottle and fill it with change, case, or checks and return 

it to the church or to the Rachel Center. 

New this year: Take a pink envelope and mail a check directly to the 

Center. 

Thank you very much for your participation. 

If you have any questions, please contact Patsy Hoelscher at 541-523-

2773 

Altar Server and Incense Training will 
commence on Oct 18, 25, 1 Nov after 
Sunday Mass.  This will be the only 
training this season, so if you or your 
children are interested in serving please 
contact Art Kreger at 541-403-0944.  

WELCOME TO OUR PARISH! 

Please welcome Anthony & Alexandra  Botello, Camille & 

Anna Botello, Cole & Brenda Orzulak and their children, 

Gerik, Arlyn, and Cole Jr., and Mary Catherine Monahan!  

If you see them, please give them a warm welcome to our 

Parish family. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zl3aDan7BBA

